
May 2018 

 
  

  
LICL e-blast - serving Nassau/Suffolk pro-life advocates.     
          LICL e-blast is additional information to Life News. 
  
Dear Defenders of Life:    
  

LICL Lobby Day & March for Life NY 

Monday, June 4, 2018 

  
  

     Once again we are called to defend Life in NYS. There are continuing efforts 
by several legislators to expand abortion and to  legalize physician-assisted suicide 
in New York State. 
     On June 4th the LICL will be taking a bus to Albany to visit with our legislators, 
discuss our position on this new proposed legislation and and give them a letter stat-
ing the LICL objections. This is our number ONE priority. 
     Also on June 4 there is a March for Life NY March and Rally at the Capital build-
ing with several prominent speakers. This promises to be a major PRO-LIFE Wit-
ness. 
  
   Both groups are welcome to share our bus. However, since this is an LICL lobby 
bus, lobby people will be seated first.  To reserve a seat, please RSVP IMMEDIATE-
LY to 516-220-6001.  Please leave a message with your name and phone num-
ber.  We will call you to confirm and provide you with further details. 

  
Buses will depart: 
  
Ronkonkoma        (St. Joseph's Church)                        4:45 am 

LIE Exit 49           (Park and Ride)                                  5:15 am 

New Hyde Park    (Notre Dame Church)                        5:45 am 

Union Tpke and 216th St. Bayside     (Am. Martyrs)      5:55 am 

  
  

Return home between 8 & 9 pm. 
  

---------------------------------------------- 

  
June LICL meeting - guest speaker: 

Barbara Samuells, founder of Catholics for Freedom of Religion will present their 
latest Video "Students of Faith" depicting young people gaining awareness  of their 
right to Constitutionally Protected Prayer in Public Elementary and Secondary 
Schools and will share the origins of this vibrant group  and how they are working to 
protect the rights of all Americans from 'Womb to Tomb" via community outreach and 
education. Join the Coalition in welcoming Barbara on Monday, June 25 at 7:00 PM 
at Joseph Barry K of C Hall, 45 Heitz Place, Hicksville. All are welcome! 
For info: 631-243-1435. 

  


